Dear Legislators,

As a mom, physician and public health advocate | want you to support HB 4002 - to fund DEQ''s
Cleaner Air Oregon program.

In an era in which the White House is abdicating power to corporations and abandoning its duty
to protect human health and the environment, it is imperative we act at the State level to
protect people-especially children-from the effects of toxics.

Please support HB 4002!

Thank you,

Jenny Pompilio MD, MPH
10425 NW Laidlaw Rd
Portland OR, 97229
jpompilio@usa.net

(503) 297-4499




